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Important Dates: 

* Monday 21
st

 September – assembly for Year 6 by Wexham Secondary School 

* Tuesday 22
nd

 September – Year 2 parent welcome meeting (after school) 

* Wednesday 23
rd

 September – SCHOOL CLOSED FOR INSET DAY 

* Thursday 24
th

 September – Year 1 parent welcome meeting (after school) 

* Friday 25
th

 September – Macmillan Coffee Morning (2:30-3:30pm in Lower Primary playground) 

Stars of the Week  

Fiji 1RV  Louis  Morocco 4AM  Arooj 
Tonga 1FLB Aimal  Tanzania 4KG  Zoraiz 
Australia 1MS Sahiba  Mozambique 4MO Noor K  
Mexico 2CC Hasnain  Italy 5AP  Novaira 
Jamaica 2LK Sasha  France 5CK  Fakhir 
Canada 2MO Arjun  Hungary 5LH  Parmpreet 
Chile 3SF Zahlay  Nepal 6SB  Krish 
Peru 3TM Ayah  China 6HM  Micha 
Ecuador 3TG Mohid  Thailand 6VB  Tayyib 

Mathletics: 

Well done to Hammad H who is 

5th in the UK on the mathletics 

leaderboard. 

Well done everyone! 

 
    
Newsletter 18th – 22nd 2013 
               Autumn Term 
 

                   

Monday 14th September – Friday 18th September 2015 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
School Closed on Wednesday 23rd September 
A reminder that school will be closed for an INSET day on Wednesday 23rd September.  Please do not bring children 

to school that day.  School will re-open as normal on Thursday 24th 
September. 

 
New Menu Launch  
On Tuesday 15th September we officially launched an exciting new 

school lunch menu in partnership with Taylor Shaw.  We have been 

growing our own fruit and vegetables for some time and this new 

partnership fits in to our school values of eating a variety of fresh, healthy food.  Our 

kitchen staff have been working closely with the pupils to ensure that they educate them about 

food and that they incorporate our award winning school-grown produce in the food that the 
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Top Attendance 
 

RSB Hedgehog – 100%!! 

REL – 99% 

2CC & 5LH – 98.7%  

House Points 

             1
st

 Place – Majestic Oak 

        2
nd

 Place – Sycamore 

             3
rd

 Place – Horse  Chestnut 

4
th

 Place – Copper Beech 
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children eat.  We now have four popular options including halal, non-halal and vegetarian selections with access to a 

salad bar and free milk.  During the launch parents sampled the new menu commenting on how tasty the food was 

and the variety of choices available.   Year 6 pupil Danyaal stated, “The food is really tasty, at lunchtime the children 

are finishing all their food.”  We are really happy with the changes we have made and will continue to work with 

Taylor Shaw to provide further information and ideas of meals to our parents.  There will be a write up in the Slough 

Observer next Friday 25th September. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
A reminder that Macmillian Coffee afternoon will be on Friday 25th September at 2pm.  

Please send in all cake donations by Friday morning at the latest.  Please make sure that 

the donations do not contain any alcohol and nuts.  Please also make sure that cakes and 

the boxes you bring them in are clearly labelled with any allergens.  Please come along and put your feet up, chat to 

friends and eat cake – what could be better.   

 

Rugby World Cup 2015 

At Wexham Court Primary School we have all been getting excited about the 

forthcoming Rugby World Cup. The children will have opportunities to partake in Tag 

Rugby games as well as learn about the core values of rugby: 

such as teamwork, respect, enjoyment and discipline.  We do hope the children enjoy learning about the game! 

If you would like your child to take part in rugby outside of school, Slough RFC offers excellent training for children 

aged between 5-12 years of age on Sunday's between 10am and 12pm (Upton Court Road) 

Please call 01753 522107 for more information. 

 

Tubs4Tablets 

Wexham Court Primary School is now collecting 'Tubs4tablets'.  This is a new scheme run 

buy Flora (of margarine fame!).  If we collect just 50 tokens (on the lids of Flora tubs) we 

will get a brand new SAMSUNG GALAXY TABLET!!! Please drop off any lids in the School 

Office - a box has been provided.  Thank you for your help - these tablets will help our 

children enormously in their education.  

 

Packed Lunches 

Could parents ensure that all children who have a packed lunch bring in a drink from home.  Unfortunately they are 

unable to purchase one in the canteen as it disrupts the flow of dinners.  Packed lunch children will be asked to take 

all their waste home so that you can see what they are eating as much of it is ending up in the bin.  

 

Clubs 

If your child has been allocated a place in a club they will receive a slip from the teacher running that club.  If not, 

then unfortunately on this occasion your child has not been successful. 

 

My First Day 

We had a photographer in today, Friday 18th September, to take photographs of our new Reception children.  There 

will be a write up and the photographs printed in the Slough Observer on 16th October 2015. 

 

Assembly Theme for Week Beginning 21st September: Sukkot & Macmillan Cancer Care 
Collective Worship: Yom Kippur (Jewish), Eid (Islam), Sukkot (Jewish) 
 

Finally, on Saturday 12th September, a local boy was killed by a drunk driver.  This was was 20 year old Jacob 

Chapman who is the loved uncle of some pupils in our school.  He was home to say goodbye to his family as he 
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prepared to start university last week.   Jacob was an ex-student here and while I did not know him, I have heard 

great things about him.  Our deepest sympathies go out to the family, who have shown great courage.  I remind 

parents that life is so fragile and I worry all the time about our children and the roads.  Please please be more 

responsible when driving around the school or parking.  Parents tell me that the parking around the local shop is 

very unsafe.  Can we all work together on this and show some consideration. 


